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RECEIVED

August 1,2017 AUGO7 2017
PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

Mr. John S. Lyons
Executive Director

Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

RE: Breathitt County Water District
Case No. 2017-00140

Dear Mr. Lyons:

The Breathitt County Water District is in receipt of the PSC Staff Report for the above
referenced case. We understand that the PSC Staff have calculated a rate increase of 86.30

percent. However, the Breathitt County Water District feels a rate increase of this
magnitude would be too large of a burden for our customers. We would like to increase our
rates by 18% as submitted in the initial application.

Please contact Estill Mclntosh if you need additional information. His email address is
breathittwater@vahoo.com.

Sincerely

Bobby Thdrpe, Chairman
Breathitt County Water District
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